DONNA JONES

POLICE & CRIME
COMMISSIONER

HAMPSHIRE & ISLE OF WIGHT

Date: 8" August 2024
Our reference: HA06181
Your reference: N/A

oear [ I

Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner
requesting information. Your request dated 23 July 2024 has been given the
reference number HA06181.

Responses:
Request Response
| am writing to request the following The Office of the Police and Crime
information relating to the PC's funding of | Commissioner does not hold the
live facial recognition trials: information requested. PCC funding
_ - has not been provided directly to
A copy of all funding bids from Southampton Go/ Southampton

Southampton Go/Southampton Business | Business Crime Partnership.
Crime Partnership relating to funding for

body worn live facial recognition camera | The successful funding bids are listed

trials in 2023 and 2024. on our website.
A copy of any ir:lfO'l'mation sharing PCC announces range of funding for blitz
agreement or similar between on anti-social behaviour - Hampshire

Southampton Go/Southampton Business | police and Crime Commissioner
Crime Partnership relating to data from
the trial.

A copy of any data protection impact
assessment or similar given to the PCC
as part of the trial.

A copy of any Red Card/similar policy
given to Hampshire police by
Southampton Go/Southampton Business
Crime Partnership.

{hampshire-pcc.gov.uk)

PCC funding has been provided to
Southampton City Council’s
Southampton Safe City Partnership
(item 9 via the link above) where one
element of the bid included Facial
Recognition camera trial to prevent
banned persons getting into venues.
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HAMPSHIRE & ISLE OF WIGHT

A requirement of funding is that any
items of equipment purchased with the
funding are required to be done so in
accordance with the organisation’s
policies and procedures. You may
wish to seek information from SCC.

If you are unhappy with the way this request has been handled or the decision made,
you can make a request to the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for
Hampshire to review the decision. Contact should be made in writing using the email
address: opcc@hampshire.police.uk .

If you are unhappy with the outcome of the review, you can contact the Information
Commissioner’s Office. Contact details can be found by visiting the website:
https://ico.org.uk/

Yours sincerely,

Business Support team
Office of Police and Crime Commissioner Hampshire and Isle of Wight
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